
You've had a difficult 

time during your 

modules 

Submit an S-coding 

application form, and email it 

to the Director of Teaching for 

the School(s) your modules 

come from

You can submit a request after your 

module grades and assessment 

marks have been released, but only if 

you have very exceptional 

circumstances. This is known as 

retrospective S-coding, but can only 

be used in very exceptional 

circumstances.

You can only S-code up to 3 months 

after your module result has come 

out.

You cannot S-code after you've 

graduated.

If you're making a retrospective 

request and you're on track to 

graduate, inform Registry and the 

Graduation Office so your graduation 

can be postponed till the S-coding 

decision has been made.

- You're taking modules at 3000 level 

and above or your degree is calculated 

with a GPA across all years.

- Most of your work in a module has 

been affected by severe extenuating 

circumstances. 

- Other adjustments haven't been able 

to make up of the difficulties you've 

experienced. 

- When it comes to exams, you'll only be 

able to S-code if you could not have 

requested a deferral earlier.

Can I S-

code?

You can make a complaint if you're 

dissatisfied through the University's 

Complaints Handling Procedure

The School S-coding 

committee or the AVP 

Dean/Provost will make a 

decision about your S-

coding request

They'll email you to tell you 

whether you can S-code or 

not within 5 working days 

of making the decision

You can appeal a decision only

 based on irregular application of 

academic rules that has impacted on 

the decision

It's best to S-code as soon 

as you can before your 

module grades come out

If you feel the 

outcome is 

unfair or 

inaccurate, you 

have 2 options
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